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Dear Families, 
Did you remember to check your fire alarm batteries with the clock changes?  I tested the Phone alert this week.  If you didn’t receive all three (via text, phone AND email) alerts on Tuesday, please update your parent portal.  The colder and inclement weather is coming.  This alert is the fastest way to contact all families ASAP.  Usually, we also post to WCAX and WMOO.  Delays are common, and sometimes we close completely.   Early releases are very difficult and rare.  Of course, if you feel unsafe to get to school, please simply call in and let us know.  Your family’s safety comes first! 
Conferences are next week either in person or online.  Contact your teacher for their schedule.  All teachers are doing in them throughout the week to allow for coverage in afterschool and meet your needs.  
ASP Blue bags- Maxine and Mrs. Lemire bought blue grocery bags for wet or bulky snow clothes for all the ASP students.  Pease be sure to return them in their back pack DAILY.  
[image: ]Thank a Veteran this weekend by showing up at a ceremony.  
	Barton 11:00 AM at the Barton common.
Newport 10:00 AM at the Municipal Building.  FREE lunch is provided afterwards. 
Dates:
Nov 9 – Northwoods.  Snowpants are required.  If there’s a delay, we will remain at school.  
Nov 10 Scents of Soy fundraiser due by 8:00 AM with payments.  
Grades close.  
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Nov 13-16 – 1st Semester conferences in person.  
Nov 17 – Mass.  
Apparel Orders with payments are due.   
Nov 20 - MONDAY Mass
Nov 22 -26: closed for Thanksgiving Break
Dec 6 - Concert 6:00 PM
Dec 14 - Northwoods
Dec 16-Jan 1, 2024 - Closed for Christmas break
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Thank You
Veterans
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